
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Deer Park, Texas will hold a  

 

Public Hearing at City Hall, 710 East San Augustine Street, Deer Park, Harris County, Texas, on  

 

August 16, 2016 at 7:30 p.m. at which time and place they will hear all persons desiring to be  

 

heard on or in connection with any matter or questions regarding the proposed FY 2016-2017 

 

Crime Control and Prevention District Budget.  

 

      

 

 

 

      _________________________________________ 

      Shannon Bennett, TRMC 

      Acting City Secretary 
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